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AUTHORs’ REPLY

Dear Sir,

We thank the authors for their valid comments. The point of our paper is to highlight what presents as a 
clinical problem on epidemiological grounds; as such, we did not pursue the molecular typing data. We will 
also like to clarify that at the point of writing our paper in 2005, we were not aware of the existing report of 
community-associated methicillin-resistant Staphylococcus aureus severe community-acquired pneumonia 
in Singapore from our literature search(1).

Yours sincerely,

Chua Ai Ping 
Lee Kang Hoe 

Division of Respiratory and Critical Care Medicine
Department of General Medicine
National University Hospital
5 Lower Kent Ridge Road
Singapore 119074
Tel: (65) 6772 2544
Fax: (65) 6779 4112
Email: chuaaiping@yahoo.com
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